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There have been some new faces at our
events lately. In November the Z-Club
attended and last month we had a visit from
the British Car Club. I'd like to take this
opportunity to let them know that the ~CCA
does appreciate their presence and also to
encourage our members to support the events
of the other clubs. If all of the clubs
work together, we'll all win.

You've probably noticed that the newsletter
looks a little strange. Our editor, Mike
Kojima, is on the mainland. Hurry back
Mike - I'm not very good at doing your job!

M.G. Lewis
Regional Executive
Hawaii Region, SCCA
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RUN OFF S

It's that time of year again and we will
have our annual runoffs at the March
event. A driver must have completed at
least six events during the 1991-92
season and be in the top five in the
points standings in his class in order
to run. A list of qualified drivers
will be published in the next news-
letter. The regular March Solo II
will be non-points.
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